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Memo. No: EST/R.0/SCU/042(Notice)/2025/0415 Date: 23.05.2025
Notice

Subject: Awareness Progsramme on Consumer Protection Act,2019 on
28/05/2025 from 2 pm. To 4 pm. At BB-1

Attention : Students

The Office of the Assistant Director, Consumer Affairs and Fair Business
Practices, Kolkata North Regional Office, will conduct an awareness session
specifically for our students on Wednesday, May 28, 2025, from 2:00 PM to
4:00 PM at BB-1.

This session aims to promote awareness among citizens regarding their rights as
consumers and to provide a platform for resolving grievances related to
consumer disputes.

Students are invited to attend this important session. Please obtain due
approval/concurrence from your respective department beforehand and do enter
the hall (i.e. BB-1) by 2 pm on 28/05/2025.

— Sy

Registrar




